
5/15/24 

IMPORTANT  

RESCISSION OF PRECAUTIONARY 

BOIL WATER NOTICE   

Town of Eatonville  
 WATER SYSTEM CONSUMERS 

THE “PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE” IS NOW RESCINDED 

FOLLOWING SATISFACTORY COMPLETION OF BACTERIOLOGICAL 

TESTING SHOWING THAT THE WATER IS SAFE TO DRINK. 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL 

Biometric Utility   at (386) 860-3148 

PWS#:  3480327 


